COURTESY NOTICE
CANDIDATE FORUM
YOUNGTOWN, AZ

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Common Council and the General Public that the Surprise
Regional Chamber of Commerce, is sponsoring a Candidate Forum to discuss positions of candidates for the
Common Council of the Town of Youngtown. A majority of Council may be present at the Candidate Forum
but no Town business will be discussed by Council and no action will be taken by Council. The focus of the
forum is to allow candidates to present their positions to the public. The taped Candidate forum will uploaded
to the Town’s Website (www.youngtownaz.org) and the Town's Facebook htips://www.facebook.com/Town-
of-Youngtown-AZ-1433170460256653 with a link that will be shared. The Candidate Forum will be held on:

DATE: July 6, 2022
TIME: 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
PLACE: 12033 N Clubhouse Sq.

The Event is sponsored by the Surprise Regional Chamber of
Commerce. The taped forum will be available on the Surprise
Regional Chamber of Commerce Website, and the Town's
Website and Facebook page.

*NOTE: Persons with special accessibility needs, including large print materials or interpreter, should contact
the Town Clerk's office at 623-933-8286 or TDD 623-974-3665 no later than 24 hours in advance of the
Candidate Forum.

POSTING CERTIFICATION OF THIS NOTICE

The undersigned hereby certifies that a copy of the attached notice was posted at 7:00 p.m. on June 15, 2022
in the Town's designated posting locations and on the Town’s website.

Nicole Smart, Town Clerk



